
We would like to take this opportunity to offer a warm Norley welcome to all the children and new families

who joined our amazing school last week.  They are settling in beautifully and all seem to be enjoying

themselves.

This newsletter is a way of the school informing the parents and carers about what the children are up to

and also what is coming up in the school diary.  It is also where we can celebrate the children's

achievements and pass on important information,  A copy of each newsletter is also on our website  

https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/

If any of our parents would like anything to be added in the newsletter, then please don’t hesitate to send

an email to admin@norleyce.school.cheshire.sch.uk  It is such a help to find out what is going on in the local

community that might be of interest to the children.

Please also keep an eye on our twitter/X page which gets updated by the class teachers.  We are registered

as https://twitter.com/NorleyCofE
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W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W S L E T T E R

The school and our neighbours support a one way system at school

drop off and pick up times which involves driving down Maddocks

Hill and UP Hough Lane. outside school.  This keeps the traffic

flowing better, stops congestion  and keeps our neighbours happier.  

Please could you all ensure that this message is passed onto carers

and grandparents etc that may be picking the children up.  It is much

safer for the children.  Thank you.



S U M M E R  F U N

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already paid outstanding balances on Parent Pay.  At the
moment we have have lots of outstanding payments which makes it difficult to budget for future trips
and events.
If you haven’t already settled any outstanding balances, please could you log into your account to
arrange payment as soon as possible.  If you are having any difficulty paying off your balance, please
speak to Mrs Kelly or email the Office.  We are happy to help.

O U T S T A N D I N G  P A R E N T  P A Y  B A L A N C E S

The guinea pigs (Barry and Gary) would like to say a great big thank you to the children who did such a

great job in looking after them over the summer holidays.  They had a nice relaxing break and are

enjoying being back in school to continue their full-time job of cuddling children. 

1 1 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 3

U N I F O R M  R E M I N D E R S

This is just a quick reminder that children must come into school in black school shoes and not  black

trainers.  Please could you also ensure that any ear piercings are small studs that can be removed for

PE.  Our uniform policy is available on our website but please speak to Mrs Kelly or the office staff if

you are unsure.



S C H O O L  M E A L S

We are delighted that so many children are having school lunches prepared by Mrs Richmond our school

chef.  Unfortunately there isn’t an option to change from packed school lunches to school lunches during

the term.  If your child would like to swop onto school dinners or vice versa, we ask that you wait until the

half term holidays and let the office staff know as soon as possible.

H O L I D A Y  D A T E S

Norley school holiday dates always follow the CWAC holiday dates that they set so we match all the local

schools, including the high schools.  This September, some of the local high schools have chosen not to

follow CWAC holiday dates so unfortunately they don’t match us.  This is going to affect quite a few families

so please be aware of this before you book any holidays.  Our holiday list is on the school website.

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-term-and-holiday-

dates 
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S U N F L O W E R  C O M P E T I T I O N
We would like to say a huge well done to Teddy for winning the tallest sunflower competition which the

Carriers Inn at Hatchmere ran for the children.  Joanne from the Carriers Inn came into school and

decorated pots with all the children and helped them to plant their own sunflower seed.  They have been

on display all summer in the lovely garden at The Carriers and the one that grew the tallest was planted by

Teddy.  His family have received a meal voucher for their whole family to spend in the Carriers Inn.  We

are so grateful that Joanne gave up so much of her time and of course for the generous donations.  

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-term-and-holiday-dates


13th September - Class 4 residential trip to Llandudno

27th September - Class 1 & 2 trip to Chirk Castle (details to follow) 

29th September - MacMIllan Coffee morning at school 

2nd October - Harvest week, all classes to bake at school and sell cakes

4th October - Manchester Airport trip for class 3 (details to follow)

5th October - School Open Day and Teddy Bears picnic for reception 24

9th October - Swimming pool for two weeks in the playground (CLasses 2,3,4 & 5) 

D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

P R A Y E R S

This week our prayers will be for anyone that is

grieving the loss of a family member or friend.
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M A C M I L L A N  C O F F E E  M O R N I N G

Please join us after school drop off at 9am on Friday 29th September

for our coffee and cake coffee morning to raise funds for Macmillans.  

We would be very grateful if donations of cakes could be brought into

the school office no later than Thursday 28th and we would love to see

as many of you as possible to raise money for this worthy cause.  

H O M E W O R K
 The children’s homework is uploaded onto the school website under their class pages.  It is due back into

school on 20th October for homework sharing with the rest of their class.  Our website can be found by

following this link   https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/


